
CITY OF IOWA COLONY NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 
THE ADOPTION OF A DROUGHT CONTINGENCY PLAN 

 
City Council Public Hearing: January 13, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. 

City Council Chambers 
3144 Meridiana Pkwy., Iowa Colony, Texas, 77583 

 

 

The Iowa Colony City Council will hold a public hearing at 7:00 P.M. on January 13, 2025 in the 
City Council Chambers, 3144 Meridiana Parkway, Iowa Colony, TX 77583 to consider the 

adoption of the Drought Contingency Plan. 

Copies of the Drought Contingency Plan are available at the office of the City Secretary, City 
Hall, 3144 Meridiana Parkway, Iowa Colony, TX 77583 or online at www.iowacolonytx.gov. 

Any member of the public has the right to appear at the hearing and provide input regarding the 
regulations contained within the plan. 

 

Kayleen Rosser  
City Secretary 


